
 
 

 

Guests and Visitation Guidelines for 
The Spine Hospital Patients 

 

Masking: 

The Spine Hospital of Louisiana has adjusted our masking requirements to follow the 
Louisiana Department of Health guidelines. 

• Visitors and patients are not required to wear a mask while visiting our hospital.  

• Masks are encouraged in lobby waiting areas. Due to limited space, only one 
visitor is permitted in the lobby waiting areas. 

• Please utilize both The Spine Hospital and Radiology waiting areas.  Outdoor 
seating is also available and encouraged. 

• No children allowed in the lobby waiting areas. 

Inpatient Unit:   

• We will allow one overnight visitor to stay with the patient.  The visitors can change 
however they must switch out in the lobby (not on the inpatient unit). 

Pain Department: 

• No visitors are permitted in the Pain area. 

Preoperative Department: 

• One family member will be allowed in the Preoperative area once the patient is 
ready for surgery. 


